RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Paul Bazik and Steve McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski; Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16, 2016, 10:00AM.

NEW BUSINESS:

- 1. Notre Dame Academy Sunflower 5k Run scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2016 beginning at 9:00 AM.
- 2. St. Katharine of Siena School 5k run/walk scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2016 beginning at 7:30 AM.
- 3. The Township Manager would like a crash study of the 200 block of West Wayne Avenue to investigate the possibility of continuing the road one-way from Bloomingdale Avenue to Conestoga Road.

OLD BUSINESS:

- 1. Charles Dolan is requesting speed bumps to be placed on Rockingham Road due to speeding vehicles and drivers not stopping at the stop signs at Dreer Lane and Lewis Lane.
- 2. Amend Glenbrook Avenue parking restriction from Beatrice Avenue to Conestoga Road.